To: Julian Bell, Leader of Ealing Council
Phillip Hammond, Secretary of State for Transport

We, the undersigned, oppose the proposed High Speed Rail link (HS2).

- The initial construction work will cause enormous disruption to the local
population in the form of noise, dirt and traffic chaos.

- On completion of the HS2 project residents living in the vicinity of the line
will have to endure vibrations and noise that will destroy their quality of life
without gaining any benefit from it.

- The property market in the immediate area will be blighted and any hardship
fund is unlikely to make up the shortfall adequately.

- It will cause irreversible damage to natural areas of the borough.

- The project is a waste of public money at a time when the borough is facing
severe cuts in services.
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